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45th Session of UPR Working Group
Statement by Bangladesh in the Review of Senegal under 4th Cycle of UPR
22 January 2024, 1430 hrs-1800 hrs

Thank you, Mr. President,

Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Senegal to its 4th Cycle of UPR. We note with appreciation Senegal’s efforts to enact laws to implement the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women and the principles of the Protocol to the African Charter on Human and Peoples’ Rights on the Rights of Women in Africa.

In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Bangladesh makes the following recommendations :
One, Take necessary measures to prevent criminal behavior towards persons with disabilities and provide protection to the victims;
Two, Take necessary measures to make primary education and, progressively, secondary education accessible and affordable for all; 
Three, Continue to take measures to eliminate disparities between men and women in all spheres; 
We wish Senegal success in its review.

I thank you. 
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